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ASX Limited 
Level 6, Exchange Centre 
20 Bridge Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
Attention: Company Announcements 

TAKEOVER BID FOR MOLOPO ENERGY LIMITED CORRECTION 

Further to the announcement made by Aurora Funds Management Limited (“Aurora”) on 27 July 2017 in relation 
to the Aurora Fortitude Absolute Return Fund (“AFARF”) announcing a cash and/or scrip takeover bid for Molopo 
Energy Limited, Aurora advises of a correction as follows: 

The statement that identified: “Those who elect to receive AFARF units will become part of an enlarged listed 
management investment scheme” should read: “those who elect to receive AFARF units will become part of an 
enlarged unlisted managed investment scheme”. 

Yours faithfully 
Aurora Funds Management Limited 

Betty Poon 
Company Secretary 


